

December 19, 2016 Volume 15

Welcome to the City of Richmond Heights, Ohio, e-newsletter.

TOPICS:

Mayor's Message

News, Events, Highlights

Lunch Bunch Meets Thursday, Jan. 5

The next Lunch Bunch is Thursday, January 5, at Michael's Bar and Grille. Registration is required, and participants are responsible for lunch bill. <u>Click</u> to view more details.

Waste and Recycling Pickup

Please note that Richmond Heights residents will not experience any changes in their Waste Management

Mayor's Message



Richmond Heights Mayor David H. Roche

Welcome to our bimonthly e-newsletter publication. Please note that our Council meeting schedule for Dec. 27 has been moved to Dec. 20. In addition to reading our e-newsletter, be sure to visit our website regularly to see public notices, news and other items of interest. HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

News, Events, Highlights

Meetings Moved from Tuesday, December 27, to Tuesday, December 20

The City's Committee of the Whole and Council meetings have been moved from Tuesday, December 27, to Tuesday, December 20. Committee meeting times have been changed.

New schedule for Tuesday, December 20:

6:30 p.m. - Safety Committee

7:00 p.m. - Finance Committee

7:30 p.m. - Committee of the Whole

8:15 p.m. - City Council Meeting

The City will resume its normal schedule effective January 2017.

Women Leaders in Economic Development Group Hosts Session at Cuyahoga County Airport

Women in Northeast Ohio are helping to spur economic growth through an organization called Women Leaders in Economic Development ("WLED"). The WLED organization

trash pickup service schedule due to Christmas and New Year's Day.

North Side recycling will be delayed one day due to Christmas, and South Side recycling will be delayed one day due to New Year's Day.

Centennial Celebration

2017 marks 100 years of vibrant history in Richmond Heights. Visit our Centennial page for more information.

is led by Linda Barita, Director of Strategic Alliances from the Manufacturing Advocacy & Growth Network (MAGNET).

WLED met Thursday, December 8, at the Cleveland Jet Center in Richmond Heights for their fourth quarter session. The fourth quarter meeting focused on how the Cuyahoga County Airport is a business gateway from our region to the world. Mayor David H. Roche was among the highlighted speakers. Barita said, "The speakers were great, and the tour was really an eye opener. We saw a fantastic facility we have right here in Richmond Heights—so impressive!"

Also, congratulations to Monica L. Drake, the new Airport Manager, who served as a speaker at the event.

Call 811 (O.U.P.S.) Before Digging, Ditching, Drilling, Leveling or Plowing Ground

Dig safely! Contractors, homeowners or anyone who is planning a digging project must call the Ohio Utilities Protection Service (O.U.P.S.) by dialing 811 or 1-800-362-2764 at least two business days in advance but no more than 10 days prior to any digging, ditching, drilling, leveling or plowing activity. A representative will then come to the home or business and mark any underground utility lines, free of charge. Be safe! Call 811 before you begin your project. You can also visit O.U.P.S. online at www.oups.org for more details.

Happy Holidays from the City of Richmond Heights!

For those who celebrate, we wish you a Merry Christmas, Joyous Hanukkah, and Happy New Year! Click <u>here</u> for a special holiday card from Mayor David H. Roche, City Council and the City of Richmond Heights staff.



<u>City of Richmond Heights</u> 26789 Highland Road Richmond Heights, Ohio 44143 (216) 486-2474